800-223-0557 / 303-730-0460

www.wildwoodonline.org

# President's Message

#### CACFP TAKE ACTION CHALLENGE

A CACFP Take Action Challenge was launched at the Child Care Food Program Roundtable Conference for everyone across the country. We have often said how important it is to set your day care home apart from the other providers in your area and that being a part of the Child and Adult Care Food Program is an indicator of quality care. Participating in the CACFP Take Action Challenge will be another gauge of quality child care and will definitely help your parents understand your dedication to the health and wellbeing of their children in your care. Even your parents can participate!

This is really a lot of fun. All you have to do is click on the link below and choose a challenge. It could be one as simple as serving a family style meal to the children. This will earn you 500 points! Or you could suggest a challenge and earn another 500 points. You and your children could write and sing a song about the CACFP –an easy 1,000 points! The categories are:

Group 1 – CACFP Take Action Launch

Group 2 – USDA Resources and Best Practice Challenge

Group 3 – Health and Wellness

Group 4 – Educate and Advocate

Group 5 – CACFP Campaign

Wildwood will track all of the points you and your parents earn! We will present awards to the top participants at our conference in August 2016. This is an opportunity to have fun with your kids, impress your parents and help make CACFP better known. It is definitely a Win Win for everyone!

## www.cacfptakeactionchallenge.org

When you complete a challenge, again click on the link above and submit your challenge. At the bottom of the form there is a place to enter your Sponsors name.

Just a Reminder... The last day that we can accept **original** November claims or upward revisions is February 23, 2016. Be sure you and your parents enter Wildwood so that we can track your points.

Good luck and have fun!!

Kati Wagner

## Claims Corner

Ginny Clark has a new extension number. Her extension number is now 233.

You can only take each course (online or correspondence) one time. You can't repeat the course even in different years.

Claims are due in our office by the 5th of the month.

If you notice that you are not getting proper reimbursement, please call your Claims Coordinator & we will help fix the problem. We can only go back so far to revise claims so let us know right away if you notice a problem.

Scan Claimers: Please do not fold, cut, rip, spill on, or otherwise mutilate your scan pages as our scanner will not be able to read them, causing a delay in processing your claim.

### **Director of Processing**

Sue Crenner 303-730-0460 x228 sue@wildwoodcacfp.org

#### **Claims Coordinator**

Ginny Clark 303-730-0460 x233 ginny@wildwoodcacfp.org

#### **Claims Processor**

Kristen Britton 303-730-0460 x225 kristen@wildwoodcacfp.org



## ~ Wildwood Resources ~

Need some extra hours? It's now easier than ever to get all of your continuing education credits! Wildwood Resources is pleased to announce that our correspondence courses are now available as online training courses! Go explore and let us know what you think!

Check out our online store: <a href="https://www.wildwoodonline.org/store">www.wildwoodonline.org/store</a>

The U.S Department of Agriculture prohibits discrimination against its customers, employees, and applicants for employment on the bases of race, color, national origin, age, disability, sex, gender identity, religion, reprisal, and where applicable, political beliefs, marital status, familial or parental status, sexual orientation, or all or part of an individual's income is derived from any public assistance program, or protected genetic information in employment or in any program or activity conducted or funded by the Department. (Not all prohibited bases will apply to all programs, the first six protected bases of race, color, national origin, age, disability and sex are the six protected bases for applicants and recipients of the Child Nutrition Programs.)

If you wish to file a Civil Rights program complaint of discrimination, complete the USDA Program Discrimination Complaint Form, found online at http://www.ascr. usda.gov/complaint\_filing\_cust.html, or at any USDA office, or call (866) 632-9992 to request the form. You may also write a letter containing all of the information requested in the form. Send your completed complaint form or letter to us by mail at U.S. Department of Agriculture, Director, Office of Adjudication, 1400 Independence Avenue, S.W., Washington, D.C. 20250-9410, by fax (202) 690-7442 or email at program.intake@usda.gov.

Individuals who are deaf, hard of hearing or have speech disabilities may contact USDA through the Federal Relay Service at (800) 877-8339; or (800) 845-6136 (Spanish).

USDA is an equal opportunity provider and employer.